
Save	the	Date	

Sunday,	October	15,	2017	
Please	Come	to	our	

Fall Gathering 
at	Subud	Greater	Seattle	House	

A	delicious	meal	catered	by	our	Subud	Sister	Debbie	Machado	

following	latihan	on	Sunday,	Oct	15,	2017	

Time	to	connect	with	each	other,	learn	about	our	history,	and	recognize	many	of	the	people	who	have	
contributed	to	our	group	in	a	variety	of	different	ways.	

	Please	mark	your	calendars	and	plan	to	enjoy	old	and	new	friends	for	a	relaxed	afternoon	at	our	Subud	
Greater	Seattle	House	on	Capital	Hill	in	Seattle.																				

	More	information	coming	soon.	

	


